

### NEW INVENTION JUNIOR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

CANNOCK ROAD, NEW INVENTION, WILLENHALL, WV12 55A



Head Teacher: Mr. A. Pearson

E-Mail: postbox@invention~j.walsall.sch.uk

April 2018

Telephone: 01922 710376 Fax: 01922 491091



We are now selling raffle
Tickets (£1 per ticket) for an
authentic and certified framed
Man City shirt signed by
David Silva! Raffle will be
drawn in assembly before next
half term. Money raised will go
towards a school defibrillator.

## Can I please remind you that;

All nail varnish needs to be removed for school and please do not bring chewing gum (parents as well please) onto the school site.

Black school shoes please.

No extreme hairstyles or hair dye.

Thenk you for supporting

Thank you for supporting schools uniform and dress policy.

# Well done and thank you to all stakeholders with our recent Ofsted Judgment!

In the near future your child will take part in the sponsored daily mile, children will know in advance so they are prepared and if a family member wants to join in with the mile run they can, (only 1 please due to space). Thank you for raising money and continuing to do so via sponsorship of a school child, this will go towards buying a school defibrillator!

Not too long now before Y6 sit SATS, thank you in advance for Y6 parental support, great attendance, completing school tasks and booster sessions... Thank you.

Mr. A. Pearson Head teacher.

Weather permitting...
We now have a new scooter rack for children who safely scoot to school.

It is at the front of school next to the bike shed. If children are taking advantage of the facility please push scooters and bikes when on the school site, we need to take care around members of the public, some are old and some young! Please no dogs on school site, please do not bring them through the school gates.



Thank you to parents, carers and all others who pick children up for staying behind the gated area, this helps staff and parents to collect safely. Please do not walk on the school site unless you need to talk to a class teacher

School will be closed to pupils for staff training on Monday 4th June 2018.

The Parent, Teacher, Friends Association will be running two Discos raising school funds.

Refreshments will be provided, tickets available from Ms Sharratt or Mrs Kelly-Smith @ £2. The PTFA will send a flyer during the first week in May. Children may bring a change of clothes to change into. Discos will start at 3.30 pm and finish at 5 pm. Please collect children from main reception.

Year 3 and 4 will be on 22nd May Year 5 and 6 will be on 24th May.

#### Term time holidays.

As you know the school cannot authorise any holidays in term time. Parents have been informed about this since the summer of 2013.

The school does have too many

unauthorised absences due to term time holidays. Parents can receive a fine for this, the school does not receive any income from fines, however Schools, (Head teachers) are held accountable for absences.

Paris 2019!!

Mr. Pearson will

hold a meeting on

Thur 17th May 2018 at

3.30pm. This meeting will

be for next years Y6

Parents (current Y5) to

tell them all about the

planned Paris Trip!

### **REMINDER Y6**

Drayton Manor Trip monies to be paid by 4th May 2018 in order for tickets to be purchased.



St. George's Day Mon 23rd April 2018 Wear Red and White

With the upcoming wedding of Prince Harry and Megan Markle, the children will be

working in school on the history of Kings and Queens. If children wish to wear Red, White and Blue on Friday 25th May 2018 and donate £1 towards school funds.